
																								
	
	
	
	
	
																																																																																																																									

The ONE Cheer & Dance Finals is continuing to monitor the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and its impact as it 
relates to our events, our customers, and our industry.  As always, the safety of the athletes is our top 
priority.  The ONE Cheer & Dance Finals will continue to make decisions based on the recommendations 

from the Center of Disease Control (CDC), state and local health officials.  

As we continue to work through this ever-changing situation we will continue to communicate directly to the 
Gym Owners and Program Directors as progress continues and the situation evolves.  We are exploring all 
possible options to include a venue change to details on our Virtual Finals.  Thank you for your patience 
during this time.  We are working together and our goal is to continue to have a season-end solution for 

programs to close out their season with.  

THE ONE FINALS SANDUSKY 2020 UPDATE 3.18.20 

The ONE Finals Sandusky will not occur on March 28-29, 2020 at The Kalahari Resort.  A cancellation link 
will be sent to those teams with hotel accommodations at Kalahari to cancel without penalty for a full 

refund. This link will also be posted on our website on the event page. 

     THE ONE FINALS ORLANDO 2020 UPDATE 3.18.20 

The ONE Finals Orlando is currently scheduled to take place on May 1-2, 2020 at The Caribe Resort in 
Orlando, Florida. The Caribe Resort is scheduled to close tomorrow.  It is set to reopen at the end of April 
but is cancelling all bookings through May 15, 2020.    We will communicate directly with those teams 
currently registered for this event directly.  If you planned to attend another ONE event and are looking to 
switch to Orlando please reach out to us at Registration@theonefinals.com for details.  We are scheduled 
for two possible dates at this venue if it does not open as planned.  We will be sending all team contacts an 

update by end of business day Friday and encourage you to reach out directly to them.   


